
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

PARTIAL ROAD CLOSURE 
NOTICE 

CONSTRUCTION WORK 

AT 128 FIRST AVE. 
TUESDAY - SATURDAY,  

SEPTEMBER 16-20, 2025 

8:00 AM – 4:00 PM 
PLEASE USE AVAILABLE OVERFLOW PARKING LOCATED ON 

SUNNYSIDE BLVD. VEHICLE LICENSE PLATES MUST BE 
ENTERED INTO ELECTRONIC PARKING PORTAL 

 

We appreciate your consideration and thank you for your cooperation. 

Please contact the Park Office should you have any questions 604-858-3334 


